August 2, 2017

Mrs. Suzanne Womack
Clifton Court, LP

3619 Land Park Drive
Sacramento, California 95818

Dear Mrs. Womack:

This letter is in response our meeting on June 27, 2017 regarding our adjacent
properties at Clifton Court Forebay, and your drainage system.

Based on our discussions, the Department of Water Resources (DWR) would like to
issue you a Temporary Entry Permit (TEP), which would allow you and/or your
representative access to DWR owned property to replace/repair the siphon breakers as
well as perform maintenance on the leaking pipes that drains your tail water into Clifton
Court Forebay.

Please keep in mind that this TEP will be issued on a one time basis for the work
activities stated above for the visible above-ground pipeline, and at no time will you be
permitted to perform any digging or make any alterations to DWR’s levee system. In
order for the process to begin, you will be required to submit a plan to the Delta Field
Division for review describing the nature of the repair/replacement, type of equipment to
be used, anticipated hours of operation, and a schedule/timeline of completion. Also,
you and your tenant will be financially responsible for all costs associated with the
repairs. A Delta Field Division staff member is required to be present on-site during the
period any work on DWR property is performed.

This letter is being sent via certified mail as well as through standard mail delivery to
both you and your lessee. It will require both party signatures for the entry permit to be
valid.

If you have any questions, please call me at (209) 833-2095.

Sincerely,

Comhe K londid

Amber Candela-Cooney
Utility Crafts Superintendent



